
Unusual Tracks Part Three 

March 7, 2020 

Went into the area where the first set 

of tracks were found and found some 

of the same tracks on almost exactly 

the same path as the previous ones. 

The ground was much drier so the 

tracks were less clear. Tracks were the 

same size as the previous, 6 inches 

wide by 4 inches long. There was also 

a smattering of ill defined possibly 

smaller tracks 4 by 4 inches (?). I 

documented two of the better larger 

ones and did manage to get a step 

length of 48 inches. All of this evidence 

is being consistent over time. 

 

While I was doing the documentation I 

heard, faintly, what sounded like a 

large dog whining, it was a bit breezy 

and the sounds could just as easily 

have been tree limbs rubbing together 

rather than anything else. 

One other item of note; I enter this area through a choke point in a band of 

multi-flora rose which commonly grows on the fringes of forest in this area. 

This is a great place to monitor movements of animals moving from one area 

of forest to another. I will often find 14 to 

17 inch Sasquatch foot impressions on 

this path. Since Januarys’ canid tracks I 

have not found any sign of big hairy 

people in the area. On this day I found 

very fresh foot impressions of the correct 

length and soil compression moving into 

the area. In all of my research areas if I 



find coyote tracks I won’t find Sasquatch tracks and vice versa. I have no 

idea why this would be but there seems to be a correlation with the larger 

canid tracks. 
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